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Dear customer, 

RPC Superfos wishes you a Merry Christmas. We hope that 2013 
brings you happiness, health and prosperity.

For the benefit of those in need we keep up our Christmas tradition by 
making a contribution to Doctors without Borders. 

It has been a pleasure to work with you during 2012.

Happy holidays,

RPC Superfos 

www.rpc-superfos.com


